
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Members, 

 
 
  A tropical storm warning has been issued for Miami Dade County.  It is 

expected that tropical storm grade winds will hit our area starting on 
Saturday morning through Sunday afternoon. In preparation for Isaias’ 

arrival our maintenance staff has activated hurricane preparation procedures 
and we are taking the steps to secure the facility and employees. 
 

  Therefore, Doral Park Country Club will be closed Saturday, August 1st and 
Sunday, August 2nd. 

 
We expect to resume operations on Monday August 3rd. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Management  

 


